As unofficial public relations for Speakeasy Comics, I feel it is my duty to inform everyone that as of 3:30 PM today, Speakeasy Comics has shut its doors and will not be publishing comics for, at the very least, the rest of the year.  Most, if not all, creators have been contacted and informed.  If I'm not mistaken, all books scheduled to ship in March will ship.  April and May books are up in the air, while June books are cancelled. 

Feel free to contact me regarding any questions pertaining to the above.

-Vito Delsante

